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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION'e* ' oj REGION IV
3, A C.h j 611 RYAN PLAZA D AlvE, SUITE ICCO

%, .....f** AR LINGTON. TEX AS 7G012

July 13, 1979

In Reply Refer To:
RIV
Docket Nos. 50-458/II Bulletin No. 79-15

50-459/IE Bulletin No. 79-15
Supplement No. 1

Gulf States Utilities
Atta: Dr. J. G. Weigand

General Manager,
Nuclear Projects

Post Office Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Gentlemen:

Subject: Supplement No. 1 to IE Bulletin No. 79-15

Written responses and infor ation requested in IE Bulletin No. 79-15 shall be subsitted
to:

United States Nuclear Regulatory Co=sission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Director, Division of
Reactor Construction Inspection.

with a copy to the NAC Regional Director.

Sincerely,
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